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Dear Praying and Supporting Friends,

Ministry News
We hit the ground running after having been in the States for the birth of our grandson, and the
ministry is doing great. We have had visitors every month. God has been blessing with whole
families visiting. We are working hard to follow up on all the visitors we had when we were in
the States, as well as the new visitors that have been coming.  In fact, we have more men than
women on average in our church. We are excited to see family units coming and growing in the
Lord. 

This year we are praying for revival in our homes, church, and our nation. We have been
working and praying hard to that end. Several other churches have taken up the challenge as
well. Each Friday, I launch a short live video challenging our church and others to seek God's
face in a specific way for revival. Pray with us that revival will fill our homes, churches, and the
country of Brazil. 

MBIB
We have two new Brazilian missionaries who have contacted us about joining the mission. We
have our interviews this month. One couple will be working with the deaf here in Brazil. This is a
huge area of need. It is one of our most unreached people groups in Brazil. The other is
planning on going to Columbia. We are excited for them and are looking forward to their future.  

Prayer Requests
God has been good, and we are staying extremely busy. We are seeing church growth on all
fronts. We are so excited about what God is doing in our church and through our ministry in
other churches.  Here are some upcoming events you can be in prayer for.

Our Ladies Spectacular on April 5
Our Missions Conference will be in May
Our National Pastors and Missions Conference will be in July.

In His Service, 

Bryan and Rebekah Johnson 
São Caetano do sul, SP - Brazil
www.Johnsons2Brazil.com


